EAST OHIO – NORTHWEST PENN CHAPTER SPONSORS PHEASANT PROJECT 
 
The East Ohio – Northwest Penn Chapter of Safari Club International recently teamed up with the Cranberry Township High School Conservation Club, Venango County, Pa. in their efforts to raise and release pheasants for the hunters in the area.
The project was the idea of the students in Cranberry Conservation Club and was approved by the school board. The pheasant project was fully funded and staffed by the students with help from our chapter and other clubs and businesses in the area. Our Chapters $500 dollar donation will help them to raise the 520 pheasant chicks, when the pheasants reach maturity they will be released in areas that are open to all hunters. The students at Cranberry Township would like to thank all of the people who attended the fundraiser. This is just one of the projects that is supported by your participation at our fundraiser. Once again, thanks to all for a job well Done !! 


Photo 1– Cranberry Conservation Club Advisor Dustin Wenner , Amy Drewnowski and Malliah Schreck

Photo #2  Pheasant chicks in brooder room.

Photo #3 Amy Drewnowski presenting $500 check To Cranberry Conservation Club Member Maliah Schreck.

Photo #4 Pheasant Building
Photo # 5 Pheasant flight area
Photo # 6  Four members of the Cranberry Conservation Club standing in front of pheasant project pens
